
 

MFL PROGRESSION DOCUMENT  

By the end of year 6 children at St Peter’s School should demonstrate the following essential characteristics of linguists:  

➢ Have a love of languages 

➢ Recognise why we need to be able top communicate in different languages 

➢ Tio develop spoken Spanish 

➢ To understand written Spanish 

➢ To be able to write simple Spanish words 

➢ To correctly pronounce words. 

➢ To have the opportunity to have a conversation in Spanish. 

AUTUMN TERM EYFS KS1 LOWER KS2 UPPER KS2 

UW YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 
   Recognise and use 

greetings in Spanish 
Say their name and to ask 
others their names 
Ask others how they are 
feeling and to say how 
you are feeling 
Understand and say the 
days of the week 
Understand and say the 
months 
Recognise the written 
words for days and 
months. 
 
Understand and use 
numbers to 31 
Ask and answer questions 
about birthdays 
 
Recognise and say the 
names of some animals in 
Spanish 
Understand and answer 
questions relating to 
animals 
 

Take part in an extended 
dialogue and exchanges 
with two or three 
elements. 
 
 
 
Count forwards and 
backwards with 
sequences (cross 
curricular numeracy) 
Describe animals 
 
 
 
Be able to identify 
complex target language 
vocabulary 
 
 

Recognise numbers to 100 
and be able to 
spontaneously articulate 
these numbers with an 
accurate accent. 
 
To look at Euros and cents 
and count money. 
 
Read paragraphs about 
other people’s birthdays 
and ages, showing 
understanding. Create 
their own 3rd person 
written piece using ‘tiene’ 
and ‘su’ appropriately. 
Recognise and say the 
names of a variety of 
animals in Spanish, from a 
variety of habitats. 
Understand and answer 
questions relating to 
animals 
 
Know the time in Spanish 
for o’clock, half past and 
quarter past/to 
 

Be able to decode 
numerical messages and 
gap fill complex number 
sequences ( cross 
curricular numeracy) 
 
Complete Spanish money 
mathematical problems. 
 
Be able to spontaneously 
respond to oral questions 
in the 3rd person. 
 
Match animals to their 
species using scientific 
language. 
 
Know the time in Spanish 
to the exact minute 
 
 
 
Be able to identify 
complex target language 
vocabulary 



Investigate Spanish and 
Latin American Christmas 
traditions. 
Understand a range of 
Christmas vocabulary 
 

Investigate Spanish and 
Latin American Christmas 
traditions. 
Understand a range of 
Christmas vocabulary 

SPRING TERM EYFS KS1 
 

LOWER KS2 UPPER KS2 

UW YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 
   Recognise and say names 

for parts of the body in 
Spanish 
 
Show listening skills to 
recognise what is hurting 
others and to express 
their own injuries using 
the me duele formation. 
 
Identify descriptions of 
eyes and hair. Form 
descriptions 
independently. 
 
Know vocabulary for 
family members. 
Describe members of 
their family. 

Spell vocabulary correctly 
and form meaningful 
sentences. 
 
Understand the 
grammatical difference 
between me duele and 
me duelen and 
implement effectively in 
their work. 
 
 
Compose extended work 
about a range of family 
members and describe 
them in detail. 
Orally answer elevated 
questions. 

Recognise and say names 
for parts of the body in 
Spanish 
 
Show listening skills to 
recognise what is hurting 
others and to express 
their own injuries using 
the me duele/n 
formation. 
 
Be able to make a role-
play to person at a 
doctor’s surgery, 
 
 
 
Know vocabulary for 
family members. 
Describe members of 
their family. Discuss 
family relations and look 
at the personality of 
family members 

Spell vocabulary correctly 
and form meaningful 
sentences. 
 
Create an extended role 
play using accurate 
exchanges and 
appropriate grammatical 
structures. 
 
 
Compose extended work 
about a range of family 
members and describe 
them in detail. 
Orally answer elevated 
questions. Be able to 
agree adjectives 
accurately. 

SUMMER TERM EYFS KS1 
 

LOWER KS2 UPPER KS2 

UW YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 
   Identify a wide range of 

school subjects across the 
skill sets (speaking, 
listening, writing, 
reading) 
State a simple opinion 
about each subject. 
Recognise a range of 
activities that can be 
done during free time. 
- Sports 
- Other 
activities 
 

Produce extended work 
detailing a variety of 
opinions for diverse 
subjects. Be able to use 
me gusta or me gustan 
effectively.  
 
 
Use practicar and jugar 
verbs with the correct 
sporting activities. Be 
able to recall complex 
vocabulary. 
 

Talk about a past trip or 
outing using the preterite 
tense in the first person 
singular fui form. 
 
Identify a wide range of 
school subjects across the 
skill sets (speaking, 
listening, writing, 
reading) 
State a simple opinion 
about each subject. 
 

Use the 1st person 
singular and plura 
(fui/fuimos) to discuss a 
past outing. Recall other 
verbs in the preterite 
tense. 
 
Produce extended work 
detailing a variety of 
opinions for diverse 
subjects and employ 
adjective agreement 
effectively. 
 



 
Know transport 
vocabulary and be able to 
form simple sentences 
about which forms of 
transport they use. 
 
Know a range of holiday 
vocabulary and state 
their preferences about 
holidays. 

 
 
Use a wide range of 
opinions about holidays 
and be able to respond 
accurately orally to 
questioning. 

Recognise a range of 
activities that can be 
done during free time. 
- Sports 
- Other 
activities 
Use practicar and jugar 
verbs with the correct 
sporting activities. Be 
able to recall complex 
vocabulary and qualify 
activities with opinions 
 
Use the near future tense 
‘voy a + infinitive…’ to say 
what they are going to do 
at the weekend.  
Differentiate between 
the present and the 
future tense. 
Identify an infinitive. 
 
 
Name a range of jobs and 
give opinions on the jobs. 
State an opinion for each 
job and also what they 
would like to be, using 
the Quisiera ser….. 
structure. Pronounce 
quisiera accurately. 

 
 
 
Use the 1st person 
singular and plural (voy a 
…… vamos a …….) to 
discuss future plans. 
 
 
 
 
Research other more 
extensive jobs. Use the 
conditional tense to 
express what they would 
like to be. Qualify 
opinions with reasons 

 


